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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
MAY 5-6, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  For the Confirmation Students receiving the 


                     
Sacrament of Confirmation     
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dot Desloge Tipton (RIP)

Requested By:  Carolyn Desloge
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Christopher Jarrach (RIP)
  Requested By:  Philip & Wilma Jarrach
WEEK OF
MAY 7-11, 2018
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass  

 Intention:  For all Soul's in Purgatory
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass 

Intention:  Ellen Groppe (RIP)
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday

No Mass
WEEKEND OF
MAY 12-13, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  To St. Jude & Maria L. Sanchez (RIP)


Requested By:  Nina
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  For all Mother's
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.


Donated by:  Linda Gregory

In Honor Of:  All Mother's  

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
May 7-13, 2018
In Memory Max A. Dick & 
Deceased Membersof the Dick Family


GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Offertory Totals
Actual donations 4/29/2018: $4,673.55
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 415
Other donations 4/29/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $100.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,319.50
"But when you give alms, do not let your left hand know what your right hand is doing."  Matthew 6:3
EASTER OFFERINGS
The Easter Season presents a wonderful opportunity for St. Therese to thank those individuals and families that support the church throughout the year with their time, talent, and financial contributions.  And, with services well attended during this season, it is also a good opportunity to extend a warm welcome to our new and returning congregation members.  We hope that you also will be generous with your time and financial support.  To assist everyone in making the consistent offerings that are so important to us, we are pleased to offer the option of giving electronically.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info to help us continue to receive consistent donations.  May Christ’s light shine upon you and your families!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts. 
 “There are laminated reusable e-giving cards available in a bowl in the commons for you to drop into the offertory at Mass if you wish.”
MAY SECOND COLLECTIONS

May 5 & 6
Parish Growth Fund
May 26 & 27
        Home Missions  

BINGO UPDATE

On April 23, Bingo attendance included 23 players (4 parishioners) and 8 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $510.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $5,573.01 ($4,073.01 for the kitchen/pantry floor, $150 catering for parish event).  Join us and play the new Star Progressive; bingo on the star and win the jackpot!
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions, please call Milton     694-7500

2018 ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL:  

BUILDING OUR FAMILY OF FAITH
    Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have raised $8,005.00 on a target of $20,500 putting us at 44.62% of our collected target.  If you have already made your 2018 Appeal gift, please accept our gratitude for your commitment.  

    If you are praying about your decision, we ask you to think about the ways the Appeal is making an impact right now in our Catholic Church.  For instance, did you know – 
· Nearly $11 million has been sent back to the parishes for their local priorities since 2010. 

· The Fuel & Hunger Fund is 100% funded by the Appeal and over the past five years, $1,410,000 has been distributed to parishes and Catholic organizations.

· Our retired priests receive pension, health insurance and long-term care due in part to the generosity of those who support the Appeal. 
 If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our parish office.  You can also donate securely online, as well as learn more about the ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting richmondcatholicfoundation.org/giving/annual-appeal/.  

ST. THERESE INTERNATIONAL DINNER
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!!!

This year’s International Dinner is being held Pentecost weekend, May 19th, after the 5:00 PM Mass.  Be sure to sign up in the commons so we know how many to set up for.  Bring your favorite non-USA dish (from Baswana? From Peru? From Ireland? From Poland?)  We celebrate Church Universal in this microcosm we call St. Therese.
SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY BBQ

The annual Small Christian Community BBQ benefitting the Bread for Life Community Food Pantry is Thursday, May 24; at the Ware River Yacht Club.  Tickets are $25 per person.  Tickets go on sale in the commons April 28 – 29 and will be available each weekend through May 20.  BBQ includes pulled pork BBQ, rolls, baked beans, cole slaw, beverages and deserts.  Contact Kim Greene at              804-695-0717 for more information.
YOUR GENEROSITY IS APPRECIATED!

Our parish is in receipt of $73.60 from the fourth round of 2017 Annual Appeal funds.  We continue to be blessed with your constant support and look forward to our continual partnership in to 2018 in supporting our parish and the larger Church.  Thank you!
"BABY SHOWER” FOR CATHOLIC CHARITIES
Social Ministry will be collecting baby items for the Catholic Charities office in Newport News.  They are in need of the following items to help families in our area.  Please bring your donations to church from May 5 - May 13.  The Catholic Charities staff is very grateful for your support.  This year there is a special need for Boys clothing – sizes 3 months–4T, diapers–sizes 1–4,    wipes, baby bath tub, baby lotion, baby wash, baby shampoo, wash cloths, feeding seats, bibs, and bottles.

   BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION
Is part of a program by General Mills to help support education and benefit America’s schools. Our local schools can redeem these coupons for cash to buy the things they need, like books, computers, playground equipment and more. You may find these on the products you already buy such as Cheerios™, Total™ and Lucky Charms™, Pillsbury™, Old El Paso™ and Green Giant™, Ziploc®, Hefty®, Kleenex® and Scott®. The Theresians have set up a box to collect your Box Tops coupons and will deliver them to schools in our area. The collection box is located in the social hall on the white cabinet in the social hall.  So look for these little coupons cut them out and bring them to St. Therese. Our local schools will thank you!
THRESHOLD BIBLE STUDY
The Evening Bible Study group will soon begin a new book in the Threshold Bible Study series, “Church of the Holy Spirit:  Acts of the Apostles.”  The Threshold Bible Study gospel series is a dynamic, informative, and inspiring way for you to enter into a deeper relationship with God through Scripture.  If you’re being called to have a more intimate relationship with Christ, please join our small group of fellow parishioners for a deep, insightful, and rewarding study of the Bible.  We meet every other Friday at 6:00 PM.  The next Friday we will meet is Friday, May 18.  For more information, please contact Jim Lee at (804) 693-0826.
SUMMER WILL SOON BE HERE!

It is time to plan for this summer’s Vacation Bible School, scheduled for June 18-22 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.  Volunteers are needed for Crafts, Music, Storytelling and more.  For questions or to volunteer contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@Stthersglo.org or 693-5935.

DATYTIME EUCHARISITIC ADORATION
A daytime Holy Hour of Eucharistic Adoration is being considered.  Two persons must be present for the whole of the hour.  If you are interested in participating contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@stthersglo.or or 693-5939.

DO YOU REMEMBER YOUR “BLANKIE”?

The warmth, the comfort, the security?  A Prayer Shawl is ‘Blankie’ all grown up.  Each shawl is knitted or crocheted by volunteers here at St. Therese and is prayed over through its entire creation.  Once finished the shawls are gifted to persons for multiple reasons, loss of a loved one, personal trials, heath issues, celebrations (Baptism, weddings, anniversaries, birthdays etc.).  Volunteers are needed!  If you knit or crochet (or would like to learn) contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@sttheresglo.org or 693-5939.  All materials are provided.
“In every nation whoever fears God is acceptable to God.”
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